
The Swap Shop 

At the Household Hazardous 

Waste Facility, we’re 

committed to environmental 

protection and supporting 

our community in every 

possible way. One of our 

initiatives is the Swap Shop, 

where you can contribute 

and benefit. Requesting a 

Swap Shop appointment is 

as straightforward as 

scheduling a disposal 

appointment, and it follows 

the same process. 

Items brought to our facility 

that are still in usable 

condition are carefully cleaned 

and placed in the Swap Shop. 

To qualify for inclusion, these 

items must meet four criteria: 

they should have containers in 

good condition, retain all of 

their labels, contain enough 

product for usability, and not 

be expired, recalled, or banned. 

If an item meets all these 

requirements, it undergoes 

cleanup, gets recorded in our 

system, and is made available 

to the public by appointment.  

Please be aware that Swap Shop appointments are distinct from disposal appointments and must be scheduled 

separately. 


